A meeting of the Planning Board was held on the above date.

Chairman Robert Caughey explained the workings of the individual committees (by October some material should be ready)

Notes: Based on previous discussions - Tax map and revaluation; how should this be done. Shall we tie in the whole situation, tie in school problem.

Study of zoning should be made.

Roads and Highways - get a good map - survey present system - determine future problems. Study revenue operating costs, have system set up to study needs of department, pay scale, etc.

Regional Planning - Should we have a separate committee for environmental planning?

Robert Caughey has zoning plans of surrounding towns. Suggested a Public Hearing before Town Meeting to advise towns' people re: two ation and revauluation also on zoning.

All committees to meet at the September 28th meeting.

A suggestion was made to hold one open meeting for each committee. Must let public know we are doing our own planning as that money will be apportioned to where it belongs - not to go to Parks, etc.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 P. M.

Medria Sudley Secretary It was agreed upon not to hold the meetings for July and August 1972.